Enjoy these sample “Thank You” letters from students who participated in

COA’s Sea Change pilot program!
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Dear Clean Ocean Action,

Just a quick note to let you know what an
impression your presentation left on our
students. I hope you can tell by these letters how
they have internalized the message to be the “Sea
Change”.

--Kelley Stiles, 3rd Grade Teacher,
Anastasia School, Long Branch

Third graders at Anastasia School, Long Branch



SUMMER 2016

Become an Ocean Defender for C.O.A.S.T.
Clean Ocean Action Shore Tips

Here’s your opportunity to step up and educate the community
about issues concerning the ocean and local waterways.
Throughout the summer COA is hosting
information tables at various beachfronts and beach clubs
along the Jersey coast and we NEED YOUR HELP!
Contact Cailyn at coast@CleanOceanAction.org if you are interested in volunteering.

Monmouth Beach Bath and Tennis

July 9 & 10

Driftwood Beach Club
Sands Beach Club
Chapel Beach Club

July 16 & 17

Promenade Beach Club
Asbury Park Boardwalk

Monmouth Beach Bathing Pavilion

July 22

North Middletown Beach

July 23 & 24

Loch Arbor

Bradley Beach

Sea Bright Public Beach
Edgewater Beach Club

July 30 & 31

Long Branch
Brick Beach 3
Seaside Park

Aug. 6 & 7

Avon-by-the-Sea
Allenhurst Beach Club
Elberon Bathing Club

Lavalette

Aug. 13 & 14

Ocean Grove
Jenkinson’s Pavilion
Island Beach State Park



